
From: Tim McQueen  
Sent: Wednesday, 15 July 2015 3:44 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox; office@toole.minister.nsw.gov.au@; manly@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: Merger ---- NO ! 
 
I would like to register my objection to the merging the councils. City of Sydney is well run, and the 
right size. We don’t want a council that is huge and unwieldy. Waverley and Woollahra are hopeless 
(have a look at Bondi Beach for example - its a dump!) and Woollahra is no better.  
 
Please do not let this happen! 
 


